
 
 

24-Hour Drilling Scheduled to Begin Feb. 4 for Well 
Project on East Pomello Drive in Claremont 

Golden State Water Company (Golden State Water) is notifying customers and the 
surrounding community of 24-hour drilling and zone testing scheduled to begin Feb. 

4, 2019, as part of a groundwater well construction project at 928 E. Pomello Dr. in 

Claremont. The 24-hour drilling and zone testing activities are expected to last up 

to 10 days at a time. Sound barriers at the construction site should mitigate any 
disturbance and limit inconvenience to neighbors. There will be a break in the 

construction activities from Feb. 14-21. 

Local water service will not be interrupted during the construction. Golden State 

Water thanks customers and the surrounding community for their patience as it 

completes this important construction project. 
 

The Pomello Well No. 5 Drilling and Testing project began in December 2018 and is 

scheduled to be completed in March 2019. When equipped, the well will provide a 

new groundwater source for the local water system and ensure the utility can 
continue providing reliable water service to the Claremont community for 

generations to come. 

  

 

What you can expect: 

Several steps have been taken to minimize 

the project’s impact on the community:  
 

 Local water service will not be interrupted 

during the drilling and testing phase of the 

project; however, residents near the 
Pomello Well No. 5 drill site may 

experience a temporary increase in 

ambient noise during the drilling, testing 
and well construction period from 

February-March 2019.  

 
 24-hour drilling and zone testing will begin Feb. 4 and is expected to last up to 10 

days at a time through Feb. 28, with intermittent breaks in the 24/7 schedule.  

 

 After the 24-hour drilling and construction phase of the project, normal working 
hours will be resumed. Golden State Water will keep customers apprised of the 

construction schedule as the project progresses. 

 
 Sound attenuation barriers will be utilized to mitigate sound disturbance during 

the drilling and testing phase of the project. 

 

 All local streets adjacent to the project site will remain open throughout the 
project; however, traffic and parking may be restricted periodically in order to 

move heavy equipment on and off the project site. 

 
 Golden State Water appreciates your patience as it completes this important 

project. 

 

 
Questions regarding the Pomello Well No. 5 project can be directed to Golden State Water’s 24-
hour Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033 or customerservice@gswater.com. A customer 
service representative will answer questions or arrange for direct correspondence with the project 

construction manager or engineer. 
 

Please check back for periodic updates on the construction progress of the  
Pomello Well No. 5 project at https://www.gswater.com/claremont/infrastructure-projects/ 
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